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MENIFEE POLICE DEPARTMENT PINK AND PURPLE PATCHES 
 

Menifee, CA – During October, the men and women of the Menifee Police Department will be wearing pink or 
purple patches in support of Breast Cancer Awareness and Domestic Violence Awareness Month. 
 
These causes are deeply significant to law enforcement, and we proudly honor them to show support 
for those we've lost, survivors, and individuals still fighting. The Menifee Police Department will be 
joining numerous agencies in support of these worthy causes. 
 
The public can purchase these patches for $10 each. Proceeds from pink patch sales will go to 
Michelle’s Place, while proceeds from purple patch sales will be donated to the SAFE Families Justice 
Centers. 
 
For more information on how the Menifee Police Department supports Breast Cancer Awareness and 
Domestic Violence Awareness Month, or to buy a patch, please contact Officer Miller at (951) 723-1669 
or mmiller@menifeepolice.org . Patches are also available for purchase at the police department lobby, 
located at 29714 Haun Road. 
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